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12 December 2022
 
Dear Dr Plastow
 
Thank you for your letter of 21 November 2022, congratulating the Minister on her appointment and
providing an overview of the recent work of the Scottish Biometrics Commissioner.  

The Minister is grateful for your letter and supports the work which you are undertaking to promote high
standards, transparency and accountability relating to the use of biometrics in a policing and criminal
justice context.  The Minister also understands that you are scheduled to meet with the Cabinet
Secretary for Justice and Veterans on 26 January 2023 to discuss your mandate and future agenda.
The Minister therefore looks forward to receiving an update on those discussions from officials
following that meeting.
 

 
Erin Keddie

Private Secretary
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